
 

Smithy Bridge Primary School - Sports 

 

September – October 2015 

Mondays 

Netball training Years 3 & 4 Netball will be managed by Miss Sutcliffe and years 5 & 6 managed by 
Mrs Larder – this club is ongoing throughout the school year.  Both clubs will run from 3:30pm – 
4:30pm  

Football Team - Mr Royston has sent letters home to pupils in year 6 offering them to football trials.  
Football training will commence in the next half term and will take place on Mondays afterschool 
3:30pm – 4:30pm.   

Tuesdays 

Football Club for years 3 & 4 will be led by Mr Whitehead, our sports coach from One Goal who teaches in 
school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  The club will run for 6 weeks from 15th September 2015 and will 
finish on 20th October.  Each session will start at 3:30pm and finish at 4:30pm 

Wednesdays 

Football Club - for years 3 & 4 will be led by Mr Whitehead, our sports coach from One Goal who teaches in 
school on Tuesdays and Wednesdays.  The club will run for 6 weeks from 16th September 2015 and will 
finish on 21st October with each session starting at 3:30pm & finishing & 4:320pm 

Tennis Club – for years 4, 5 & 6 will be led by Mr Tetlow. Mr Tetlow has worked with the 
school previously and has proved to be popular; he is running a Tennis club for 7 weeks 
from 9th September finishing on 21st October. Each session will start at 3:30pm and 
finish at 4:30pm 

Thursdays 

Lacrosse Club – for years 5 & 6 running for 7 weeks from 10th September to 22nd October. This is an 
afterschool club running from 3:30pm to 4:30pm and will ran by an external sport coach who has worked 
with school previously 

Change for Life Club – for specially selected pupils from 15th October.  Mrs Larder will run this club in the 
mornings from 8:00 – 08:50am.  The club is an opportunity for the children to build up their confidence and 
skills in PE whilst having fun. 

Throughout the school year we will offer other clubs to pupils, such as, Judo, dance, Gymnastics etc. 

Please note fixtures will be available on the website soon 


